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City seeks input on mosquito control for 2016 
 

Mt. Pleasant, Mich. – The City of Mt. Pleasant is seeking feedback from the public on the decision to 
implement a mosquito control program within City limits during 2016. The mosquito control program 
would include placing briquets in storm drains as well as spraying via trucks. A public hearing is 
scheduled for Nov. 23 at 7 p.m. at City Hall.    
 
In September 2015, APM Mosquito Control submitted the sole bid proposal for this project, offering the 
service for $85,221.00. Bids were solicited for both the City and the Charter Township of Union and the 
Union Township Board of Trustees decided not to pursue the service for 2016.   
 
If the City Commission chooses to pursue a contract for 2016, existing funds could be utilized and a 
millage adjustment would not be necessary.  
 
All interested persons may attend and participate. Views may also be submitted in writing to manager@mt-
pleasant.org or: 
 
City of Mt. Pleasant 
Attn: City Manager 
320 W. Broadway 
Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858 
 
For more information, contact (989) 779-5323. 
 

### 
 

mailto:manager@mt-pleasant.org
mailto:manager@mt-pleasant.org

